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Â 

For the past 70 years Australian soldiers of both world wars have played the game of two up, or as it was more generally
called..."SWI", and even today some veterans continue to do so, especially on Anzac Day.

During that long period, the game has been frowned upon by the authorities, both military and civil, but the devotees
continue to play it just the same.

In NSW practically every form of gambling is openly encouraged by the Government - lotteries, lotto, TAB Horse and Dog
races, poker machines, football competitions etc etc...yet Two Up is not permitted, despite the fact that it is one of the
fairest games on record.

The simple toss of a few coins determines the winner or loser in very short time, with no chance of any skullduggery, as
is the norm with so many other forms of gambling.Â  True, the double hea 
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